
 Bracknell Forest  

 Natural History Society 
 

A society for everyone interested in nature and its conservation 

 
 

 

UNDERSTANDING ALIEN SPECIES  

 

Monday 20th May 2024 2024 – 7.30pm 

 

In the Recital Room at South Hill Park 

 

At our next illustrated talk, 
Professor  HELEN ROY MBE, from 
the UK Centre for Ecology & 
Hydrology, will be recounting  how 
a collaborative network of over 
forty countries has mobilised 
public interest in monitoring alien 

species, particularly those which are invasive.   
 

Citizen Science is proving to be 
key in providing ongoing 

information to prevent alien 
species becoming established, 
and to reduce their spread and 

impact. 

 
 

   BFNHS Members:  £1 

 

                        VISITORS WELCOME:  £3 

        
 Cash at the door - no need to book in advance 

 
    South Hill Park is on Ringmead, Bracknell RG12 7PA  
 

   www.bfnathistsoc.org.uk  Email: bfnathistsoc@rocketmail.com 

http://www.bfnathistsoc.org.uk/
mailto:bfnathistsoc@rocketmail.com

